Competition Secretary's Report 2017
The table shows the numbers entering the club's competitions in 2017. Altogether, 19 members entered at least one print competition and 21 at least one projected competition. The two groups largely overlap, but in all 23 members took part to some extent.
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One thing that stands out is that the themed competitions are less popular, particularly as far as prints are concerned. As a general policy the committee would like to encourage more people to submit prints, so next year we will try having only one themed competition. The May competition will now be open, but as a trial it will be monochrome only. To give members as much time as possible the themed competition will now be in November. Next year the theme is 'Sport' – anything from tiddlywinks to rugby via beach volleyball.
The Panel competition was an innovation that appears to have been successful and welcomed by members, so we will repeat that next year.

The club's participation in external competitions was limited. There were no inter-club battles and we entered only two of the WPF's multi-club competitions. The first was the Barrian Cup print competition where, sadly, we came fourth from bottom. We performed better in the second, Pixels, run by Gwynfa Camea Club, where we were joint twelfth out of 39 clubs.
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